
 

BARMBY  MOOR  PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Contact Parish Clerk:  Mrs. Vivien L.E. Cox.  Tel:  01759 302290 
Email:  ParishClerkBMPC@gmail.com, Website:  http://www.barmbymoor.net 

 

The next Parish Council Meeting will held on Thursday, 
24 January 2019 

 at 7.00 pm 
 in the Village Hall, Chapel Street, Barmby Moor 

 
2019 future Parish Council Meeting dates:   7 March, 18 April (Annual Parish Meeting), Local 
Elections 2 May, 16 May (AGM), 27 June, 8 August, 12 September, 31 October and 12 
December. 

 

Parish Update 
 

Barmby Moor Development Plan 

Consultations with residents on the proposed Plan were held in October and November and 
were well attended. Feedback was positive. The Plan has been amended where appropriate 
as a result of the consultations. In addition, the Government has published a revised version 
of the National Planning Policy Framework. The Plan has also been amended for compliance 
with this revised document, and references to and extracts from amended accordingly. At 
the time of writing (mid-January 2019), the Plan is undergoing a final edit and proof-reading. 
It will then be submitted to East Riding of Yorkshire Council for further consultation and 
inspection. A successful inspection will lead to a referendum, which if receives sufficient 
positive votes should lead to the Plan being adopted. The latest copy of the Neighbourhood 
Plan is available for download on the Parish Council website. 
 
 
Kerbing the village green at Beck Side – hope you all are pleased with the completed 
kerbing at Beck Side.  The Parish Council decided after last year’s terrible damage and 
erosion to the verges, kerbing is the only way to preserve the village greens for the future.  
However, unfortunately a large vehicle has driven over the green in this area, damaging the 
grass.  If you witness a reckless driver doing this damage, please get in touch with the clerk 
or a parish councillor giving details of the vehicle. 
 
 
Holborn Estate/The Orchard verge parking area – this issue will be discussed at the January 
meeting and will be reported in the next parish update. 
 
 

http://www.barmbymoor.net/


Tree pruning – has been carried out in the Play Park and the willow trees at Beck Side. 
 
 
 
Bus Lay-by A1079 opposite Kimberley House – complaints have been received on the state 
of this bus lay-by.  It was eventually cleaned by ERYC Street Cleansing Department in 
December.  
 
 
Parish Precept 2019/2020 – for the fourth year running, the precept for the parish has 
remained the same.  This will mean that the band D billing amount will be £51.07 which is 
an increase of £1.82 and 3.70% compared to 2018/2019. 
 
 
Chairman of the Parish Council – due to work commitments, Councillor Robert Hill has had 
to resign from this position.  Members of the PC wish to pass on their thanks for all his hard 
work over the years. 
 
 
Local Elections 2019 – will be held on the 2 May 2019.  Parishioners who are interested in 
becoming a Parish Councillor please look out for the notices on the Parish Notice Boards, 
Barmby Moor’s website and also this parish update. 
 
 
YORSwitch – if you want to pay less for your gas and electric.  Register on YORSwitch by 
visiting:  www.eastriding.gov.uk/yorswitch or alternatively call 01482 393939 or visit your 
local customer service centre.  You will need to have a recent energy bill on hand. 
 
 
Anything you wish to report – pot holes, street lights out of order etc.  Please go on line to 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council’s website, or ring or email the clerk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members of Barmby Moor Parish Council 
Wish you all a very Happy & Prosperous New Year 

 

http://www.eastriding.gov.uk/yorswitch

